
  

 

 

9 March 2022 

 
 
 

Hendro Lukman, SE, MM., Ak, CPMA, CA, CPA (Aust.), CSRS 
Departement head of accountancy program  
Faculty of Economics and Business, Univerisity of Tarumanagara. 
 

Dear Mr. Hendro Lukman, 

On behalf of CPA Australia in Indonesia, | would like to sincerely congratulate you for being 
appointed as a member of the Indonesia Office Advisory Committee (IOAC) for two-year term 
2022 – 2024. 

This appointment is an honorary role and will not provide with remuneration and not include 
the authority to enter into any legal binding contracts or sponsorships on behalf of CPA Australia. 
Indonesia Office Committee Members will be provided with CPA Australia business cards to use 
(where appropriate). 

Attached is the Term of Reference of the Indonesia Office Committee Members for your 
reference. 

CPA Australia is pleased to have active members like you who are well respected in the business 
community and be voluntary to offer your valuable time and efforts to contribute the high level 
strategic advice and new ideas to CPA Australia. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Reza Havies 

Country Manager & Chief Representative – Indonesia  

CPA Australia 

 


